
28/07/2023 

MR Lee Danswan 
79 Mona Vale road ST 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 

 

RE: DA2023/0891 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

Dear Nick,
I feel the latest DA application from Pittwater RSL is inappropriate and not suitable or needed 
in the residential area of Mona Vale road the RSL is located. 
Myself and the other residents feel that a LED sign of that magnitude will further disrupt our 
home environment just as the transformation of a designed, certified and signed off carpark 
into an outdoor music venue with no acoustic measures put in place before, during or after said 
transformation. 
The sheer size and brightness of this sign does not fit with this residential area. This is Mona 
Vale on the Northern Beaches not the strip in Las Vegas. 

I hope yourself and Northern Beaches council will take into account our submissions against 
the DA and make the right decision for all the residents of Mona Vale road and the surrounding 
areas 

Kind regards
Lee Danswan 

From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 28/07/2023 9:53:53 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission




